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CITIZENS AD'flSORY COMMITTEE 

FOR URBAN REN~1WAL 

OFF1c ! oF THE LvoR 
CITY 

PHONE 524-2745 

DR. NOAH LANGDALE, JR. December 16, 1969 MALCOLM D . JONES 

CHAIRMAN EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

A . B . PADGETT MARY CHRISTENSON 

VICE CHAIRMAN SECRETARY 

Dear Member, Executive Committee: 

This is to inform you that the concensu s of opinion amoung Executiv e 
Committee Members is not to have a meeting of the Executive Committee during 
December. 

Consequently, there will be no meeting of the Executive Committee , 
CACUR during De cember 1969. 

We hope that by the January meeting of the Advisory Committee, we 
will be in position to have guidance of the new City Administration to assist in 
our deliberations. 

Chairman Langdale, Vice-Chairman Padgett and I e x tend Seasons 
Greetings and wish you a very Merry Christmas and a H a ppy New Year. 

Sincerely, 

~ C,#,_· ~~-f-

Malcolm D. s 
Executive Director 

MDJ/mc 




